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Well, another school 
year is about to end!  I 
hope everything went 
well for everyone!  It 
was a busy year, and 
they seem to keep going 
by faster!  If you are 
getting out of your 
advisor position, I want 
to thank you for your 
time and energy you put 
into our group. Welcome 
your new advisors and 
give them help if the 
need it. If new advisors 
are reading this, 
Welcome!! I’m here to 
help anyone with any 
questions!! Take care and 
hope to see you next 
SDSCA, March 31st and 
April 1st 2026! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 HAVE A GREAT 
SUMMER VACATION 
FILLED WITH 
FAMILY, FRIENDS, 
AND LOTS OF TIME 
TO RELAX AND 
REJUVENATE YOUR 
SPIRIT AND HAVE 
FUN!  READ A BOOK!  
  

 Gary Linn SDSCA Executive Director 
SDSCA Newsletter from the hills 



 

 

 

 

 

• Go for a picnic. It seems a little old-fashioned, but a 
picnic can still be a lot of fun. 

• Unplug and go connect with your real life friends. ... 
• Go find your nearest body of water. ... 
• Walk somewhere. ... 
• Try something you've never tried before. ... 
• Start a garden. ... 
• Plank yourself three times a day. ... 
• Go on a vacation. 
• Play on a slip n slide. 
• Attend and Outdoor Concert. 
• Try a new Food. 
• Ride a Ferris Wheel. 
• Be a tourist in our Town 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 


